

August 23rd, 2011


Board of Education members and Ms. Perkins,

     I would like to request permission to begin soliciting and accepting donations for our combined FBLA and Beginning Piano trip to New York City.  This will take place beginning from the time permission is granted until our trip is paid for or April 2nd.
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Thank you,

Mike L. Davis, Ed.S.
GCHS Guidance Counselor
Approved:  Roxann Booth, Principal, 08/23/11
